Fobrulry 12, 1942,

7o Members of the Department of Physical Education:

I wish o call to your attention the letter from
Dean Lawson, & copy of which is encloged, concerning
auditors in Physical Education courses,

Will you kindly let me have your reaction to his
suggestion, so that I may reply to his letter at the
earliest possible moment?

Sincerely yowrs,

Director of Fhysical Education and Recreation.



